
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Strasbourg, 29 July 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Deputy Prime Minister, 
 
I would like to congratulate you on your appointment as Deputy Prime Minister for 
International Relations and Minister for Foreign Affairs of Montenegro. 
 
Since joining the Council of Europe, your country has been an active and 
appreciated member of our Organisation. While you assume your duties at a time 
of unprecedented challenges for our continent, I remain confident that Montenegro 
and the Council of Europe will remain united around our common European values 
and standards of human rights, democracy and the rule of law. 
 
I wish you every success in your new functions. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Marija Pejčinović Burić 
 

 
 
Mr Ervin Ibrahimović 
Deputy Prime Minister for International Relations and  
Minister for Foreign Affairs 
Montenegro 
 
 
 
 


